 3rdGrade >

We are continuing to
work on division facts O-12.
Practicing addition, subtraction, and
multiplication is still important so
they can become automatic with the
answers. Also please keep
reminding them about “attention to
detail” during math and labeling
their answers.

The biggest thing
you can do at home is to have your
child read out loud nightly. Reading
out loud helps them develop fluency
skKills that we work on in class. Also,
read to your child from time to time.
this is a great way to model what
fluency looks like.

We will start to talk
about forces and motion. We will be
doing different tasks to see how
different forces make objects act.

M/W/F - P.E
T/Th. — Music

Wed. - Library - bring books back

Joe Royer
will be joining us for the second
semester as a student teacher. He
will teach lessons under my
supervision and help manage the
classroom like a teacher as the
semester moves along. I will still be
in the classroom and we will work
together to ensure a great learning
experience for him as well as your
children.

Please continue to check
your child’s planner nightly. I know
this may seem frivolous but it helps
teach them responsibility and
organization. Thank you for the
continued support and trust you
give me with your child each day.

1/15 - Wildcat Families Meet
1/20 - No School

/24 - Bake Sale

1/27-1/31 - Spirit week



